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Giving Tuesday - November 27

Join us tomorrow, November 27 by giving
your time, skills, voice, dollars and goods to
charity. You can give a smile, make a meal
for someone, give up your seat, give a hug,
give a wave, volunteer, donate to your
favorite nonprofit, and the list goes on. How
will you give of yourself on November 27? If
donating to Sunflower Hill is one way you
want to join this global celebration of giving,
we thank you in advance. Secure donations
can be made here.

New Vocational Teacher Joins the SFH Team!

We are thrilled to share that Allison Arons will be joining the Sunflower Hill
Team as a Vocational Teacher! 

Allison Arons, MFT, is a licensed marriage and family therapist with 10
years of experience in the autism field. Allison graduated from Argosy
University
with a Master of Arts in Counseling Psychology. She has worked in schools
with special needs individuals both in the classroom as well as in the therapy
setting. 

Most recently Allison worked as a Marriage and Family Therapist at the Oak
Hill School in San Anselmo. The Oak Hill School offers comprehensive and
individualized academic programs for students with autism. In that role,
Allison assessed new students, trained staff on how to work with students, and maintained a
positive space for students to share and thrive. She has also worked as a private therapist and
individual skills developer for clients on the spectrum, working on social skills and life skills.  She
worked with her clients in both an office environment as well as in the community for real life
experience. 

Allison is excited to be part of the Sunflower Hill team!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6jBhLnPTufTDq2GMBHyLhFmJWBY2uiPM-I96f8e4xFNXhfOzCiHEDYIlcl0LO6I_EZjj8sXplytGXdI4FB5aGYqbLSwjThimBLEPtMrr27yvqeou0XBpSTfqGccBb95zUQ==&c=&ch=
http://your.website.address.here
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6uMHk05hoVs_qHroKkpDTSOMfOw7bO6n7IbWB89l1Ft_aBFOu4uLe9JkfJMQwNXCoHvklC4oFt3QONgB5hHP83lexfklF9qGZqxXR7VEooIOpmye-iKdHO4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6gNKSUxfD92py5bJIjTKOOZXAVTIVswRmCodwkZg4C-c_jUlMsGPlv4DOYfU5wIGh1_jQA5DlrL_JQ3g2QzquORo9B4wNbp7CJIgpOJQdItEtZ6ndXaZDQnNl9pEBTx7sc-6vVjeZZnS&c=&ch=


Want to Volunteer in the Sunflower Hill Gardens?

Do you have a passion for gardening and working with neurodiverse people? Sunflower Hill is
seeking volunteers to work alongside our Special Needs and Vocational Teachers on Tuesday,
Thursday and Friday mornings in the New Year! If you are interested in learning more please
email info@sunflowerhill.org.

Sip 'N Shop at Rubino Estates Winery

Rubino Estates Winery has selected Sunflower Hill to be the
beneficiary for their annual Sip 'N Shop for the third year in a
row! 

Due to the popularity of this annual event, it's been expanded
to two days, Saturday and Sunday, December 1-2 from 
11 a.m.-5:30 p.m. 

Various local vendors will be showcasing their newest goodies
and all shoppers will receive 10% off Rubino retail this weekend
only. Free admission!

Thank you, Rubino Estates Winery for your continued support!

Holiday in the SFH Gardens

You can register here for this fun event! 

Please note-

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6rARwTtnMJsAZdX_KYnog0TetnNzQ9GzShsKqbav7ruQRp5wJWWPe5dsh91hpqqHRWJX2CYB336GSj43ME2tm6LaoAyYScXbHjP9laGtO0SiuW95j1x0q0eLujb_e-TgPRhSJcJGyWVy&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6lR-lFURQWk1NzFq-lxd_k5t7imCL7h3aKXHrjxzeChm8vU82FmO3UmzG3BGTdKUGU7RpvSHwayNBGvQOtilBMV1LKHsUbQ1QNM4XT4x-8-8kKdYbNu_gYb_83lxIfF3DGRzBqxME5iLNM3_evasaFIv2gYaYLr4fxWYcu32jUDK4PkvhbAlYyMXvqYq6pBRGHvCFz8dGYrv96nlNuONjsPU5HnzRc1apOPEN9DXI5UyClhOCjT6UGnUdjbBnAUH5ZwW56TIflhdd8wi7EiCaRGaeolxvJNGGSNI66792ZQ96lDQGZ5VDN1JYShdBeWwq1j5o28kKkusTsP6aeN1l2dk1epGmG4w6Meboa9IrNMc5uN6EtoN6I0KC_vHUw-0IA==&c=&ch=


Sunflower Hill Gardens will be closed over the holidays on:
Garden Closed to Programs (Classes)

Monday, December 17 - Friday, January 11th 
Programs will resume on Tuesday, January 12th

Garden Closed to Volunteers 
Saturday, December 22 - Friday, January 7

Available Volunteer hours during those weeks:
December 18, 20 & 21: 9 a.m. - Noon

January 8, 10 & 11: 9 a.m. - Noon

Pleasanton Weekly Holiday Fund

We are very pleased to announce that Sunflower
Hill will be a recipient of the Pleasanton
Weekly's 2018 Holiday Fund! We are incredibly
grateful to be a recipient again this year and
honored to be included alongside the other
valuable nonprofits that continue do much needed
work in our community. More information on how
to donate to this year's PW Holiday Fund can be
found here as well as in upcoming issues of
the Pleasanton Weekly, and on our Facebook
Page.

Thank you again, Pleasanton Weekly!

Thank You for Remembering Sunflower Hill When Shopping on Amazon this Holiday Season

Upcoming Events

Tuesday, November 27: Giving Tuesday
December: Donate to Sunflower Hill via CHEF and Maximize
your gift!
Sat/Sun, December 1-2: Sip 'N Shop at Rubino Winery
Saturday, December 8:Holiday in the Garden Family
Workday
Sunday, December 16: Breakfast at The Stable Cafe
Friday, July 12, 2019: Moonlight in the Vines

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6tz8m7SeNGcDP1nVTykNv31nb1kPosVdLfcY1JcNCfpYqZPhSAnF9NRFjrQ9rxOoEeaJ9KalgXlzIzcVFwmhi1cT85Et3mPruSPHjpPvc3FM7ZTs8qZq7TzIs66PnU-4Tw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6vOpmuNPljJB_Fdd6VnGlRurkZsvaAKm3TMaK68Dg4ROPR57UoibosV6UPCuiLZQ0uoslNySPkZEhI261d3nWd3aHEfV5DayO-9xCt5bXIcfJVlMQC-t1RMYk8DKKrlRGyS3W8VIeKPBN9xm1uUsUwBezLOE8F50WW3if5f05vXSxDwa2_Uy-lEbzKcYfjz1GZymUKtBYl1VLKOpWpD-GmE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6tz8m7SeNGcDZrl9DgRbKxw_mkngYyRskOlKk-lnfMrpUUtZeVTeOpidhgjYrEzQEEWXnxC7eGjr8BqOr4IDb6l6UaPerwA2Swe0KSBSAMGBMx0Xk6e6MqIcAAcsQNAFcjbb8oSuME_KjJ7344Af5uM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6lG3_gpGAvU4GIE1wX9mNEO0GRWVez79c6JfrsGcWYML0iQCSbMAA16UBHXX1f_6bnTKNvsnhjWhHJCOWJh2-yWimt2kJ-dJpPObBali77VnScpwZxR4oOrpbKK2xQUED-4-NZmgkxt99Oy4uKPxMQlbyB1BhlhLWQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6lG3_gpGAvU4aBxlH1CYPj9sE-jSPqjTR5GH-QLmSVALQ2sAujxjxxGl5lfozLSDSNUandmabZHowGXYhZNwIk-XlBXygRLjHO4ngq38iNqxGjcRu4VvIqBgRaQIoB4_ofDBMAjFP2YGO5pX4l12AiM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6lR-lFURQWk1NzFq-lxd_k5t7imCL7h3aKXHrjxzeChm8vU82FmO3UmzG3BGTdKUGU7RpvSHwayNBGvQOtilBMV1LKHsUbQ1QNM4XT4x-8-8kKdYbNu_gYb_83lxIfF3DGRzBqxME5iLNM3_evasaFIv2gYaYLr4fxWYcu32jUDK4PkvhbAlYyMXvqYq6pBRGHvCFz8dGYrv96nlNuONjsPU5HnzRc1apOPEN9DXI5UyClhOCjT6UGnUdjbBnAUH5ZwW56TIflhdd8wi7EiCaRGaeolxvJNGGSNI66792ZQ96lDQGZ5VDN1JYShdBeWwq1j5o28kKkusTsP6aeN1l2dk1epGmG4w6Meboa9IrNMc5uN6EtoN6I0KC_vHUw-0IA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017-dAihLj20INWviHf8XEbBKyN_amyUnO92TTbOK82B-cbz71eRps6rH2-toL8w2tTOO-skYO-uBmLhGYS-Uq2N-mHMjqEW7A2nJGK4_rpGeN3j_zZ155umAY5JfFnSHUro0632jcpJr2TqmbUmxk_SDtPfAaWn9cO0yhrEhZ51Yxkeeno0vIb_AZZzLIB2AQcwpX2uKGAt2hzFT-E7Zdw4PZ6pKUDJRr&c=&ch=
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